
Second Nurdle Visit to Charmouth Beach 

10th – 13th March, 2024: 
pioneering beach clean experts, 
Nurdle, are back in town. Whatever 
the weather, they’ll be working hard 
to remove the hundreds of thousands 
of plastic pellets that litter our 
shoreline and river mouth, using their 
range of ingenious machines… 

In January the team removed  
1.2 million  
nurdles and biobeads from the 
beach and river mouth!! 

What you can do: come to the foreshore any day (Sunday – Wednesday) any time before dusk 
to show your support, lend a hand or to find out more. Look for the flag and the wondrous Nurdle 
machine! 

Programme for Sunday, 10 March at the Heritage Coast Centre 

10.30-2pm Heritage Coast Centre:  

Charmouth Dragon River Festival Film 
This informative film about the River Char will be shown on a loop at the Heritage Coast Centre.  
Pop in and take a look at any time between 12-2pm!   
Created by Max Redwood 

2.30-3.30 pm  Heritage Coast Centre:  

The Nurdle Journey – a talk with founder Joshua Beech 
Please scan the QR code and register for this talk which will answer all 
your Nurdle questions. Or visit www.bit.ly/nurdletalk 

The Charmouth Deep Clean is a collaboration between The Lower Char Community Project 
and Charmouth Heritage Coast Centre, supported by Charmouth Parish Council and 

funded by South West Water. 
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